
Minutes of FODAC Committee meeting held 26th June 

Present: Jacqui, Jim, Wendy, Mike, Chris H, Chris M, Frank, Graham, Fiona, Pete, Dave 

1) Minutes of Meetings held on 22nd May & June 7th & Matters arising.   

Painting of the hut. Mike said that Jack will do it. Pete will liaise with Mike & Ken Creed regarding access etc. 

Mallards Pike Race – all agreed it was successful, but next year we need to get a program of races sorted in January so other clubs can be informed much earlier.  Many thanks to everyone involved in all the recent races. 

30th Anniversary. Jim volunteered to investigate ice-cream van. Scouts are doing the Bar-B-Q. (see item 7 below) 

Great Oaks Gallop. Chris has had an email from Kerry thanking us. Went well. All agreed that a cheque for £100 from the race proceeds will be donated to Great Oaks. 

Coleford Town Run – Frank has found out who to contact for permission. But thinks it will be difficult! Club Kit – Chris has spoken to Ann and they have found a source for T Shirts. All agreed they should go for it.  Also need ladies vests. Chris to contact Ann to arrange. 

2) Treasurer’s Report 

Income £850 (from the 3 recent races)

Expenditure £169.87 & £140.30 & £224.14 for 3 races

Balance in Lloyds bank £5451.44. 

3) Report from Darren Andrews

We now have permission to site the Throws cage on the playing fields which is excellent news.  Mike has a quote to get the unit repaired and installed on the site. Darren gave an informative presentation on how well things were going and what equipment he would now like to obtain and the committee have approved a budget of £1500. 

4) Membership report

Plenty of new members joining, while some older members still have to renew.  

New membership cards are in the club hut and people need to be reminded to collect them. 

Kyran Hale has been regularly training with the club.  While it’s great to have him along it was felt that he should join us as a second claim club. Action: Dave 

Car stickers.  Jacqui has a quote of 33p per FODAC sticker and presented a design. All agreed it was a great idea and gave her the go ahead to order up 500. 

5) Secretary's report - had a letter from Chris Hammersley regarding the lights on the gym. Have spoken to Walter and he is going to provide the necessary certificates - hopefully that will be the end of it then.      

6) Juniors Report

“Doing Great”!! In the forthcoming SW Championships Bethany  Samuels & Megan Creed have reached the required standard and will be competing in Exeter.

7) 30th Anniversary – 15th July 2pm-5pm

Will start with a mass walk at 2pm

2.30pm Quad Kids (Pete)

3.30pm Mile Race – will need 3 time keepers.  Beat the Bolt – Dave & Lindsay will organise

Closing: Music & Zumba 

Poster – now designed and being distributed

.A5 fliers for Juniors – done and in the hut. Please give them out!! 

Programme – still needs to be done. Action: Dave/Pete & Fiona 

First Aid – Jacqui to book (now confirmed)

Rotary Club coming along to promote their Autumn race.  The more the merrier. 

8) Appointment of Senior Track & Field Captains.  

Heather Jones & Mark Matthews. All sorted and now working fine. (Simon & Janet Dimmer are winter captains).  Getting quite a good turn-out of seniors which is excellent. 

9) Coaches – numbers & level required.   Chris needs to speak to Walter to see what he wants and how the sessions will develop.  Pete to email Chris a list of all Junior coaches. Generally all is going very well. 

10) AOB 

PA system. It was suggested that we could buy one. However, the consensus was that we should continue to borrow one while we can! 

Tables & Chairs – urgently needed. Chris H to investigate & purchase at least 4 tables and 3 chairs (all now done I believe) 

Date of Next Meeting; 7.45pm 24th July in Rugby Club

